Information for Secondary Heads

On national offer day on the 3rd March 2025, just over 4300 pupils have been allocated a school place at a Coventry secondary school for Year 7 in September 2025. 

This allocation is one of several allocations which occur over the summer term of 2025. There will be a second, and further subsequent allocations in which pupils/parents are able to make changes to their preferences and will be given the opportunity to be re-allocated to alternative schools which have places available. This is often in cases where the pupil has been allocated a school they didn’t necessarily apply for. 

Additionally, there are currently further applications, from pupils who applied after the deadline which are being processed. These pupils will also be offered places in subsequent allocations. 

There is usually significant movement between schools from this point forward as late applications are processed, changes of preference, movement of applicants, both in and out of the city and the outcomes of appeals all impact the changes.

Therefore, for schools, there may be a high turnover of pupils even after the 3rd of March, and allocation numbers between the March and September intake may be significantly different, especially for schools which have relatively higher numbers of pupils allocated, with pupils where they were unable to be offered one of their 3 preferences.



